
                                                   
 

 
  

Clarklyhill is an above ground cylindrical service reservoir which feeds Burghhead in 

Moray.  

This SR was audited due to a series of coliform failures in the autumn/winter of 2024. 

The first was attributed to the sample point, which was changed to reduce the length 

of pipework. The following two failures were attributed to ingress from vents 

surrounding thetop of the SR. The SR was taken out of service, flood tested and 

cleaned. Further work to inspect and remediate the vents has been planned. 

 

DWQR identified two findings. Proposed interventions to address DWQRs findings, along 

with completion dates and any interim mitigations that will be put in place have been agreed 

with Scottish Water. 

 

DWQR will monitor completion of agreed interventions, and may request evidence of 

completion or re-visit the site. 
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